
Local Flood Analysis Public Meeting  
Tuesday, June 6, 2017, 7:00PM  

Mountain Top Library 
6093 Main St., Tannersville  

The Tannersville Flood Advisory Committee 
(FAC) invites you to attend a public meeting to 
begin a Local Flood Analysis project in the   
Village of Tannersville. 
 

A Local Flood Analysis (LFA) is a two-step pro-
cess to (1) conduct an engineering analysis to 
determine the causes of flooding and evaluate 
mitigation options, and (2) undertake project 
design and implementation for projects that  
address flooding problems and are approved by 
the municipality.  The Village of Tannersville is 
beginning the first phase of the LFA with an   
engineering analysis.   
 

Residents are asked to come to the meeting to 
help identify chronic flooding areas within the 
Village, as well as what suggestions they may 
have for mitigation projects and strategies.    
 

A presentation on the LFA process will be      
provided and, using large scale maps, the public will have a chance 
to provide input on their flooding experiences within the Village.                             
 

Residents are encouraged to attend and bring photographs, videos 
and stories.  

The LFA is funded through the Stream Management Implementation Program, a program of the 

Greene County Soil & Water Conservation District and NYC Department of Environmental Protec-

tion.  For more information contact the Watershed Assistance Program at #589-6871 or email 

michelle@gcswcd.com.   

The LFA models different flood 

frequencies & assesses whether 

damage like this can be avoided. 


